
Date: I st  March, 2022

Dear Parents of De Paulians,

First of all let me express my sincere thanks to each and every one of you for your

understanding, co-operation and support in the just concluded academic year.

Due to pandemic, Covid 19 this academic session had distracted, I do hope the coming

session everything goes smoothly and a wonderful one.

Special emphasis was given to studies by providing extra coaching to those students who

were weak particularly in Mathematics and Science. Additional teachers were appointed to

handle tuition classes in these subjects.

Co-curricular activities were conducted throughout the academic year to develop the hidden

talents of the students and also to keep them active and sharp in their intellectual pursuits.

It is done keeping in mind the wise saying “An idle mind is a devil’s workshop.” Our students

are always kept busy to avoid laziness..

This year, 40 students are appearing for the Board Examination (AISSE). Our teachers have

done their best to equip them well to face this examination. I do hope and pray that all our

students will do well and come out in flying colours.

In the new session there will be many interesting and innovative programmes, both

curricular and co-curricular to boost up the dormant faculties of the students. The

programme sheets which will be issued later will give a better idea of the same.

I also wish to inform you a few important points through this letter.

(PTO)

Results:

The promotion results of the academic session 2021-22 of classes Nursery to IX will be

published on 22th March, 2022 at 9:00am. The Achievement Report cards can be had from

the Office Counter on the same day from 9:00am to 4:00pm. The Parent/Guardian with the

Visiting Card or the Student himself/Herself may come for the purpose.

Admission and Books:



Admission to the promoted class can be had from the school office from19th March, 2022

during office hours. The amount for the text books and note books will be published only on

19th March.

Uniforms:

All types of uniforms and school stationery can be purchased from Adarsha Bastralaya in

Kokrajhar from 19th March, 2022.

Fees:

The following amount is to be paid at the time Admission. It includes the annual fee,

Examination fee and Report Card fee, Computer Lab fee, Science Lab fee, Sports and Games

fee, Maintenance fee and tuition fee for the months of April and May. The details are given

below:

Nursery to Class IV: At – a – Time Payments/ Single Payment for the year is `17,100.00. The

school fee can also be paid monthly. i.e. , by paying ` 9,100.00 at the time of Admission and

a tuition fee of `8,00.00 per month from June to March.

Classes V to X: At – a – Time Payments/ Single Payment for the year is `19,700.00. The

school fee can also be paid monthly. i.e. , by paying `10,700.00 at the time of Admission and

a tuition fee of `9,00.00 per month from June to March.

N.B.: Fine will be charged from those who fail to pay the fees on time.

The New Academic Session, 2022 – ‘23

The New Academic Session for Classes Nursery to Ten begins on 19th April, 2022 at 8:45am

Conclusion:

I thank all the parents and well-wishers for your co-operation and support in the past and I

do hope much more from you in the coming days.

With warm regards,

Sd/-

Director,

De Paul’s Public School, Dotma.


